
 

 
 

Our ref: 2016/060/CVR/Saf 

 

10 January 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Parents’ Forum – Thursday 26 January 6:00pm 

Following a successful Parents’ Evening last term we have decided to make the focus of the next 

Parents’ Forum about revision skills, as requested by Parents through recent feedback. 

At this Parents’ Forum you will access information about the summer examinations; hints and tips 

on how parents can help with general revision including making a revision timetable and subject 

specific revision skills to help with English, Maths and Science delivered by these Curriculum 

Teams. 

This event is aimed at Parents in particular, as Year 11 Students will receive their own bespoke 

revision skills session in the Academy the following week.  

To confirm your attendance to this event please either return the reply slip below or sign up for a 

place on line https://lfamington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

We look forward to seeing you on the 26 January. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C Robson 
Vice Principal 
 

Parents’ Forum – Thursday 26 January 6:00pm 

Please complete and return the slip below to Reception by 25 January 

Name of Student:   ___________________________ Tutor Group:   _______________ 
 
Number of people attending:   ________________________________ 
 
Signed:   ______________________________  Parent/Carer    
 
Print Name:   ___________________________  Date:  _____________ 
 
 

 

https://lfamington.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

